
 

 
 

Canadian Pollinator Conservation 

2013: Next Steps 
Wednesday April 10, 2013, 9am-4pm 

Room 108 Koffler House, University of Toronto 
Cost: $40, including lunch   

 

What is the status of pollinators in Canada?  What is being 
done to help at-risk pollinators?   What are the next steps 

and how can we work together to achieve them? 
 

Join government agencies, land managers, NGOs, 
conservation authorities, industry representatives 
and academics in a meeting to discuss the next 
steps in pollinator conservation in Canada. 
 
Topics will include current hands-on conservation work in Canada including 
large-scale restoration projects, the status of pollinators in Canada, and 
policies related to species protection. Visit the web-sites below for the list of 
speakers, to be announced shortly.  

 
Register on-line at http://pollinatorpartnership.ca/nextsteps.htm.  
Deadline for registration is April 2, 2013.  For more information, e-
mail PollinatorConservationCanada@gmail.com  or visit 
www.pollinatorpartnership.ca or www.wildlifepreservation.ca. 

 

Thanks to our Sponsoring Organizations!   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Funding also provided by the Ontario Ministry of Natural Resources Species at Risk Stewardship Fund 
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